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STAFF SERVICES (CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, PROGRAMS, STAFING)

Staffing
We are fully staffed! We are beginning discussions regarding an additional Welding Instructor and an Advanced Manufacturing
Instructor for the 2024-2025 school year.

Professional Learning

Our last several Professional Learning sessions with ALL staff have focused on Central Nine as a whole and how we can continue to
improve to ensure higher levels of learning for all. We have identified what we do well and where we can improve. We have been
placing a great deal of focus on communication and consistency internally, with students and parents, partner schools, and
business/industry partners. Our next steps are to work as a whole to reflect on our current school goals and then revise/create new
goals for 2024-2026.

College Day

College Day at Central Nine is this Thursday, September 14th! Students have the opportunity to meet with representatives from 30
different colleges, universities, and trade schools during an assigned time slot. After participating in College Day, students will access a
reflection form on Canvas and they will be entered to win a prize pack.

Evaluation
Mrs. Michelle Augustine is working through her Coaching Cycles with Instructors who have been with Central Nine for five or fewer years.
Mrs. Joe Preda and Mr. Mike Quaranta have begun formal observations with Instructors.

STUDENT SERVICES

Marketing/Recruiting
8/15 Aviation Flight Parent Meeting
8/15 Meet the Teacher Night
8/15 GWEC Parent Presentations
8/23 Johnson Co. Director's of Guidance Meeting
8/3I INTERS Fall Training Meeting

We continue to send out our online job board to local companies that are looking to hire students and graduates for part-time and full-
time positions. Opening meetings were held.

Administration / Student Services Office
We continue to work with the State to process NLPS standards and course codes with our partner schools. The Fall Count data is being
collected. We also continue to evaluate our enrollment processes to be sure we are being equitable regarding student applications.

Supportive Services

Student Services Coordinators are hosting parent/teacher conferences as the need arises. Ivy Tech and Vincennes University Early College
and Project Excel enrollment were the focus for late August. The Governor's Work Ethic Certificate Program was rolled out in August.
Student Services Coordinators also continue to work with Resource teachers during case conferences and [EP meetings.




